
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Patricia Mckeown [mailto:pat5802@cox.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 8:36 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: RE: Future CAFO'S 
 
ADEQ : 
 
I have made my thoughts known before but want again to reiterate my concerns! 
Please put laws into effect that will ban any future CAFO in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
I don't need to list the reasons you are well aware of them by now. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
Pat McKeown 
 


